C3 Communication CW (WS) – June 2, 2021 Item(s) # - 3

From: Clerks@vauqhan.ca
To: Bellisario, Adelina
Subject: FW: Dog Park
Date: May-27-21 12:13:59 PM

From: Peter Budziak <

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 11:57 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; southmapleratepayers@gmail.com

Subject: [External] Dog Park

Good afternoon...

My name is Peter Budziak and I live at Hollybush Dr.

I am writing to notify the City of Vaughan that I am <u>AGAINST</u> the Off-Leash Dog Park being planned for Sports Village park. A MUCH better idea would be to put a playground at Sports Village park as the residents surrounding the park do not have a playground in short walking distance.

Thank you, Peter Budziak